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PURPOSE OF REPORT:  

As an Integrated Care Partnership, working within a Mayoral Combined Authority, 

Greater Manchester is well-placed to boost economic growth and improve health 

through a focus on people, prevention and place, particularly in the context of further 

devolution. 

 

The enclosed document sets out the priority areas on prevention, health and good 

growth. These were supported at the July Reform Board. The four areas are:  

• Prevention First  

• Skills, Work and Health  

• Advancing Health Innovation  

• Capital Investment and Regeneration  

 

At today’s Partnership Board we will focus on three key examples of our work as part 

of these proposals: 



 

 

• Live Well  

• GM Moving  

• Health Innovation Manchester’s Strategy  

 

RECOMMENDATIONS:  

The NHS GM Integrated Care Partnership Board are requested to: 

• Note the update provided  

 

Contact officer(s) 

 

Paul Lynch  - Director of Strategy and Planning – NHS Greater Manchester  

Email: paul.lynch@nhs.net   
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